
Man stabbed in arm, suspect
at large
South Lake Tahoe Police responded to a report of a stabbing in
area of 11th Street and Eloise Avenue earlier today.

Police and South Lake Tahoe Fire Department found a 22 year-
old male who had a stab injury to his arm. He was transported
to Barton Hospital for treatment.

The suspect was described as a white male adult wearing a
Boston Celtics hat, blue plaid shorts and a back pack, and
riding a skate board. The suspect was last seen running west
across Emerald Bay Road and up into the area of 10th Street
and  Roger  Avenue.  With  assistance  from  El  Dorado  County
Sheriff and California Highway Patrol, police searched for the
suspect for about an hour but were unable to locate him.

Lake Tahoe News calls to the police for more details were not
immediately returned.
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